
Contact: Eric  Mayne

Statement: Rear Brake Calipers

April 8, 2013,  Auburn Hills, Mich. - Chrysler Group LLC will recall 52 cars to correct an issue that may compromise

parking brake function.

Affected are model-year 2013 Dodge Dart models built over 24-hour period in November with brake calipers that do

not meet specification. The issue was discovered at the assembly plant during a routine product-quality review.

Forty-six of the affected cars are in the U.S.; six are in Canada.

Chrysler Group is unaware of any injuries, accidents or customer complaints associated with the issue.

The brake calipers on affected vehicles will be replaced at no cost to customers.

 
-###-

Additional information and news from Stellantis are available at: https://media.stellantisnorthamerica.com
 


